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City of
Burnaby Meeting 2020 February 24

COUNCIL REPORT

TO: CITY MANAGER 2020 February 19

FROM: DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

SUBJECT: REZONING REFERENCE #19-12
Two-Storey Light Industrial and OfHce Development
Big Bend Development Plan

ADDRESS: Portion of 5255 North Eraser Way (see attached Sketches #1 and #2)

LEGAL: Lot 2, DL. 165, Group 1, NWD Plan EPP49841

FROM: CD Comprehensive Development District (based on M2 General Industrial District,
and M5 Light Industrial District)

TO: Amended CD Comprehensive Development District (based on M2 General Industrial
District, M5 Light Industrial District, M5r Light Industrial District, the Big Bend
Development Plan, and the Glenlyon Concept Plan guidelines and in accordance with
the development plan entitled "5255 North Eraser Way, Burnaby BC" prepared by
Taylor Kurtz Architecture and Design Inc.)

APPLICANT: Beedie Development Group
3030 Gilmore Diversion

Burnaby, BC V5G 3B4
Attn: Carl Eunk

PURPOSE: To seek Council authorization to forward this application to a Public Hearing on 2020
March 24.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT a Rezoning Bylaw be prepared and advanced to First Reading on 2020 March 09 and
to a Public Hearing on 2020 March 24 at 6:00 p.m.

2. THAT the following be established as prerequisites to the completion of the rezoning:

a) The submission of a suitable plan of development.

b) The deposit of sufficient monies, including a 4% Engineering Inspection Fee, to cover
the costs of all services necessary to serve the site and the completion of a servicing
agreement covering all requisite services. All services are to be designed to City
standards and constructed in accordance with the Engineering Design. One of the
conditions for the release of occupancy permits will be the completion of all requisite
services.














